
Notice of April Meeting Change 
Please note the regular  April meeting of the Caledonia Fire District scheduled to be held 
on Wednesday, April 10, 2019, will now be held on Thursday, April 4, 2019. The meeting 
location is the Caledonia Fire Hall  and will begin at 6:30pm. All meetings of the 
Caledonia Fire District are open to the public.  This notification is being given to the news 
media pursuant to the provisions of Section 94 of the Public Officers Law of the State of 
New York.  By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Caledonia Fire District. 

 
Susan J. Carson 
Secretary 
Caledonia Fire District 
 
 


